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RE: notice of Public Hearing regarding a property in your area 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Wayne Twp., Warren Cty., Board of Zoning Appeals will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, 

May 12, 2016 at the Wayne Twp. Administration Bldg., located at 6050 N. Clarksville Rd., Waynesville, OH to 

consider a Conditional Use application filed by Jarrod Shane Murray.  

 

The applicant seeks to operate a home occupation out of 3438 Lytle Rd., Waynesville, OH 45068; Parcel ID no.: 

0514178012. All home occupations in Wayne Township require a Conditional Use hearing in order to be 

permitted.  

 

All persons have a right to appear in person or by representation to question the applicant or give testimony for 

or against the proposed home occupation application. 

For additional information, please feel free to contact: 

 

Erin Hartsock 

Zoning Inspector, Wayne Township 

(513) 897-3040 

erinhartsock@waynetownship.us 
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